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Statement from the North Carolina Association of Women Attorneys

The North Carolina Association of Women Attorneys (NCAWA) strongly denounces the
events that took place at the U.S. Capitol on January 6, 2021. The actions of those who
sought to undermine democracy through violence are contrary to the oath we promised to
uphold as attorneys. Such acts are also directly contrary to the principles and mission of
NCAWA.

In our 101st year of women’s suffrage, a year in which more women than ever in history
have been forced to exit the job market, let us not forget how injustice compounds. We
encourage our members and colleagues to lift up historically disenfranchised community
members, to equalize women’s representation at the highest levels, to speak out against
injustice, to volunteer, to teach, and to lead.
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